Hello and welcome to our P5 Blog!
We have had a busy and eventful week. With Mrs Wells, we completed a memory circle and shared our thoughts, hopes and ambitions for P6. We also went to the MUGA and played many different fun games. Then we discussed our topics for P6. We explained to each other which one we liked the most and why. 

We also had Miss Craig and we had 3 stations and we went outside and we made pyramid structures using canopies and cane sticks. We also used play-do to make structures as well as cubes. After break we enjoyed reward time with Mr Muller. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We have been doing lots of outdoor mental maths games as well as PE games and creating stations for each other to complete. We are getting ready for Sports Day by doing lots of relays and working with the other P5s and we have set expectations about what an amazing Sports Day should look like. In numeracy, we have been working with algebra and learning that we should avoid using a circle to represent a value as this can confuse some people!


